
 
 
 

STATE OF QATAR 
Public Works Authority 

 
 
NOTIFICATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR PROCUREMENT OF CONTRACTOR FOR 
THE DESIGN, BUILD, OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE OF GONDOLA SYSTEM 

 (PROJECT: BA 13/14 C 100 MRPSC) 

 
INVITATION TO PRE-QUALIFY 
The Public Works Authority (ASHGHAL) (the “PWA”) of the State of Qatar wishes to select a shortlist 
of competent companies (the “Pre-qualified Applicants”), for Invitation to Tender for the New Doha 
Zoo – Design, Build, Operation and Maintenance of Gondola System. The PWA is seeking the 
proposals from the Applicants to demonstrate their capability to provide specialist Gondola design 
and Installation services in coordination with the Design and Construction Supervision Consultant 
(DCSC), as well as the operation and maintenance of the Gondola system. It is necessary for 
Applicants to demonstrate relevant experience, capabilities, understanding and commitment to 
work with the PWA to achieve outstanding results in the delivery of these Works. 

CONTRACT SCOPE OF SERVICES: 
The Gondola System shall include the development of the Performance Specification and Employer’s 
Requirements through to the Design, Build, Operation and Maintenance at the New Doha Zoo site. 
The Gondola System shall be completed in collaboration and under the direct supervision of the 
Main Works Contractor. 

PRE-QUALIFICATION DOCUMENT 

Step 1 

Interested companies are invited to visit the PWA website:  

www.ashghal.gov.qa 
main page for the link to download the Prequalification Acknowledgement Form and the Anti-
Corruption and Confidentiality declaration. Both documents are to be returned by 4  May  2014    
no later than 1:00pm local Doha time (GMT +3hrs) in soft copy to mechcontracts@ashghal.gov.qa.  
Step 2 

The PWA shall issue the Prequalification Invitation Document to the interested companies by email 
which comprises of two (2) sections: 

1. Pre-Qualification Procedures  

2. Project Brief  

SUBMISSION OF PRE-QUALIFICATION APPLICATION 

The closing date for submitting the Prequalification Application is on the 19 May 2014, not later 
than 01:00 pm (local Doha time, GMT +3:00) to: 

PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY 

MANAGER OF CONTRACTS DEPARTMENT 

ASHGHAL Tower (1) – Ground Floor 

P.O. BOX : 22188, Doha, Qatar 
 

All enquiries are to be directed to :  
The Manager of Contracts Department 
E-mail : mechcontracts@ashghal.gov.qa  
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